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27th Oct, 2024 

Circular No. 019/ 2024-‘25 

Dear Parents, Jai Swaminarayan, 
 

As we celebrate the festive season, we extend our warm wishes for a joyful and 

safe Diwali! I hope your children are making the most of their Dussehra and 
Diwali break. Please take note of the following important points: 
 

1. Project and Assignment Completion: 

   - Your child has been tasked with completing science and social fair projects 

along with assignments in other subjects. Please ensure these are completed 

during the holiday. 
 

2. Submission Methods: 

   - Assignments can be uploaded on the school app or physically submitted to 

their teachers upon returning. 

   - PPTs can be sent via the school app or to the email: neelsnvp2024@gmail.com 

(use this if unable to send through the app). 

   - Physical copies must be submitted to their teachers even if uploaded on the 

app. This is to verify the authenticity of the work and to maintain uniformity. 
 

3. Record Works for Classes 9-12: 

   - Students in classes 9, 10, 11, and 12 must bring their completed record works 

to personally submit to their teachers. This is mandatory by CBSE and will be 

reflected in their final report cards. 
 

4. Science and Social Fair: 

   - The Science and Social Fair will take place shortly after the school reopens. 

This event is an excellent opportunity for students to showcase their talents and 

be inspired by displaying their projects. 
 

5. Preparation for Both Fairs: 

   - Students are encouraged to prepare for both the Science and Social Fair 

competitions to enhance their participation and performance. 
 

We value your cooperation in ensuring these tasks are completed. Thank you for 

your ongoing support. 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
Coordinator: Mr Ravi Kumar: 7337333514 (call / WhatsApp). We are always here 

to support and guide you. 
 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Principal 


